

Zaleski, Brian

From: Gulliford, Maureen T <mtgulliford@energyharbor.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:26 PM

To: Zaleski, Brian

Subject: [External_Sender] 10 CFR 26 Public Meeting

Good Day Brian,

Thank you for the meeting today! It was very informative.

I wanted to ensure it was clear that Johnny Rogers from NEI did speak on behalf of the licensees. I represent Energy Harbor and do support the comments presented by Johnny Rogers today during the public meeting detailing the challenges to implementation within the proposed 60 days.

As always, thank you for your consideration.

Kindest Regards, Maureen

Maureen T. Gilday-Gulliford Energy Harbor Supervisor, Nuclear Access 440-280-5830

Maintain Social Distancing ... It's Important to Us All

Electronic Confidentiality and Privacy Notice: This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that may be confidential, constitutes non-public information, may be protected by electronic communication privacy laws, or is a privileged communication (attorney-client or otherwise). The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail or by phone, and destroy all copies of the original message.